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23rd May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Thank you for your support and to the students for their excellent efforts so far this year. Please be reminded of 
our expectations regarding behaviour and uniform. School uniform promotes a sense of community, belonging 
and pride. 
 
To ensure that Eastbrook maintains the highest of standards, as of Tuesday 4th June there will be a whole school 
focus on the following:  
 
Behaviour and Expectations 
 

• Mobile phones are not permitted. They will be confiscated for 5 days if they are seen or heard past the 
reception gate. 

• Students will be required to follow instructions first time, every time. Failure to do so will result in school 
sanctions in line with the school's behaviour policy. 

 
Uniform 
 
Our uniform expectations are: 

• Plain black polishable shoes. 

• False nails and eye-lashes are not permitted in school. 

• Hoodies are not permitted and will be confiscated if seen past the front gate. 

• Studded earrings and a single nose stud are permitted. 

• Rings and bracelets are not permitted for health and safety reasons. 
 

Any student that arrives to school without the correct uniform will be placed in the Standards Room.  Families will 
be contacted and if there is a valid reason the student will be given a Pastoral Pass until the issue is resolved.  
Students without a valid reason will be out of circulation until the issue is resolved. 
 
To view School Uniform Policy: https://www.eastbrookschool.org/secondary/wp-
content/uploads/sites/3/2024/02/Uniform-Policy-2024.pdf 

 
If there are any concerns regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Once again, thank you for your support and I hope you all have a restful half term. Can I remind you that 
students in years 7-10 return on Tuesday 4th June. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr R English 
Assistant Headteacher – Behaviour and Inclusion 
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